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It has been another busy fortnight at Edenham 
with plenty going on, and plenty planned on the 
journey to Christmas!  Have a read to find out 
more.  
 
Supporting Charity  
 

Remembrance  
 
On the 11th November went to church for our 
Remembrance Service, which was as always a 
very thoughtful and reflective time.  Children 
reflected on what those in the past and present 
have given up for and what we can do to 
support our community and make sure this 
wasn’t all in done in vain.  Our children were 
very philosophical and came up with some 
fantastic ideas on how they could be a little 
braver and how they could support those 
around them.  
 

 
 

A huge thank you to those who donated for 
Children in Need helping us raise £265 for this 
very worthwhile cause.  Not only is it fantastic to 
raise these funds, it also provides a wonderful 
opportunity for our children to think about those 
in need and reflect on how lucky many of us 
our.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Show Box Appeal 
 
It has been fantastic that we have been able to 
support this once again with our School Council 
doing a wonderful job at collating all of your 
generous donations.  We were able to create 
over 20 shoe boxes which is a wonderful effort 
and is lovely knowing that because of our 
community over 20 children will be receiving a 
present that possibly wouldn’t receive otherwise 
this Christmas – thank you!  
 

 
 
Football Tournament  
 
Our year 5/6 football team battled the cold on 
Tuesday to participate in a football 
tournament.  They did fantastically well in the 
first round loosing only one game and winning 
the rest meaning they went through to the next 
round in the afternoon.  Loosing their first game 
and winning the second wasn’t quite enough to 
get them through to the final but they should be 
proud of their efforts none the less, especially 
those who playing in an organised game for the 
first time.  
 
Christmas Church Service 
 
We have had to re-arrange our Christmas 
Service, it will now be held on Tuesday 10th 
December, starting at 2:30pm.  As always 
parents and members of our community are 
warmly welcome. 
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Santa Dash 
 
Our Santa Dash will take place on Thursday 
Thursday 12th December starting at 
1:30pm.  This is always a lovely well supported 
event, with plenty of people supporting our 
Santa’s as they Dash.  Further details and 
sponsorship forms will follow next week.  
 
School Uniform 

 
Sometimes weather can catch us unaware, a 
little like this week with this snow!  But moving 
forwards please do ensure children are in 
correct uniform and dressed for the weather 
conditions, this does include P.E kit, where 
items of clothing should not have large logos or 
branding on.  When children are participating in 
Outdoor Education, they should now have long 
sleeves and long trousers to wear during their 
session, with of course wellies or a change of 
shoes. 
 
 
 
Attendance  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


